
Assemblies of God Graduate School of Theology in Session
Seventy  students  are  on  the  Lomé 
campus  for  the  ten-week  Master's 
session.  They  come  from  fifteen 
nations: Angola, Benin,  Burkina Faso, 
Cameroon,  CAR, Chad,  Côte d'Ivoire, 
DRCongo,  Gabon,  Ghana,  Mali, 

Nigeria,  Senegal,  Togo,  and  the  U.S.  The 
professors  add  to  the  multicultural  mix, 
coming  from  Burkina  Faso,  Canada,  Côte 
d'Ivoire, Ghana, Togo, and the U.S. More than 
thirty students are finishing their thesis projects 
and preparing for graduation. For more photos, 

click here.

Update: Women's Dormitory
All the ceiling panels are in and masonry work continues on 
the  interior  and  exterior  of  the  expanded  women's 
dormitory. Painting has begun in some of the rooms. The 
Lord has protected the workers.  One day the scaffolding 
fell,  but no one was seriously injured. Please continue to 
pray for safety for the workers, and that the rooms can be 
used in August, when more ladies will come from extension 
centers. To see more photos, click here.

Weekly Jumaa Prayer Bulletin Available
A new  Jumaa  Prayer  Bulletin  has  been  created  to  encourage  and  guide  prayer  for  
Muslims in Africa and around the world. The one-page bulletin is emailed each Thursday 
so that individuals or groups can pray for the requests on Friday. If you would like to 
receive this bulletin, please send an email to  news@waast.org. Please feel free to send 
requests as well. No personal or specific place names are used. 

Extension Center News
Cote d'Ivoire: Coordinator Dr. Honoré Ouentchist reports that nine students attended the 
February/March session. The next session is in June/July. Seventeen candidates sat the 
entrance exam on 31 January. He asks us to pray for the smooth running of the center.
Senegal: Lord willing, six or seven students will  come to Lomé in August—the first 
group to graduate from this center. The next session will be held 28 June–20 July. Please 
pray for  the  students,  as  several  struggle  with  the  academic  level,  and  for  financial 
provision, especially for those traveling to Lomé.
Cameroon: Thirty-three  students  are  currently studying  in  this  center,  including one 
from Gabon and one from Chad.

Like WAAST on Facebook
See more  photos,  news,  and prayer requests  on the  West  Africa Advanced School  of 
Theology Facebook page.

Events on Campus
This Semester
7 May–20 July

MA Session
28–29 May

Meeting of the Executive 
Committee of the Board 

of Governors

Upcoming
4 August

Registration for
BTh Semester

6 August–14 September
BTh Sessions for 1st- & 

2nd-year Students
6 August–31 October
Final Semester for 3rd-

year Students
3 November
Graduation

Please Pray...
• for the students and 
professors involved in 
this MA session, for 

health and safe travels.
• that the new rooms in 
the women's dorm will 
be ready for the August 

semester.  
• for extension center 
sessions being held in 
May, June, and July.
• and thank God for 
touching Missionary 

Vickie Alexander, who 
had serious health issues.
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Professors for the first course (l.  to r.): Rev. 
Dr. Paul Dapaah, Rev. Don Corbin, Rev. Phil 
Bowler,  Rev. Jonathan Bersot.
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